COSAF Comments from 2020-21 | ASUCD Coffee House

Campus Expansion Initiative (CEI) COSAF Meeting, February 5, 2021

Please provide your comments regarding the **ASUCD Coffee House** presentation and information that was provided.

I really enjoyed ASUCD Coffee House presentation. As a student found and student-run organization, they have been struggling during this pandemic and I think the CPI adjustment will help them in operations.

The coffee house was still open throughout the pandemic in order to serve. I believe that their recommend CPI adjustment is reasonable based on the presentation and information that was provided.

I hope ASUCD Coffee House will be fully operational next academic year. It was discouraging to hear that the Coffee House closed down again due to less students on campus.

Glad to see that the Coho has jumped on board to the virtual menu. Having the menu on the TVs make it seem more established. It is also nice to see they listened to our comments last year and adjusted the requirements for their workers. I am disappointed that the CoHo has shut down due to COVID. I hope student workers were compensated because some of them likely relied on that income. Regardless, I love the operational adjustments made for COVID. A lot of them should definitely be kept. Considering that the CoHo shut down, a CPI adjustment seems especially necessary. However, I do not feel like I can make a fair recommendation at this time. If COVID continues to worsen in the state and the CoHo cannot reopen in fall, students should not pay increased fees to support a service that cannot even be used. Furthermore, a lot of students are reeling from the financial shocks caused by COVID. Campus administration should cover for inflationary adjustments in the 2021-22 year.

The ASUCD Coffee House is staffed and utilized primarily by students. The CPI adjustment is in the best interest of the student population.

The CoHo has become an integral part of our campus and they should be supported in running their business to continue serving the Davis community.

The Coffee House is a very important hub for the entire campus!

I am glad to hear that the CoHo will be coming back stronger post-covid. I think they do great work and provide valuable opportunities for students.

The CoHo is at risk of shutting down. Yet it remains central to life on campus.

In order to keep the CoHo at tip-top operational status, I support raising the CPI especially in light of reopening in Fall 2021